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STUDENT TRANSPORTATION IN PRIVATE VEHICLES 
 
When providing transportation for their children, parents should drop off/pick up students at 
the appropriate designated time and place. 
 
Generally, district employees are discouraged from transporting students in private 
vehicles.  However, it is recognized that situations may arise necessitating student 
transport in a privately owned vehicle.  In such an event, only the Superintendent of 
Schools or his/her designee may transport students for the following reasons: 
 

1. To transport one or more students to a hospital or other medical facility; 
 

2. To transport one or more students home for medical treatment or because of 
illness;  

 
3. To transport student(s) to school-related events when regular transportation 

is not warranted; or 
 
4. To transport the student home from school due to a disciplinary infraction 
           following parental contact and no other transportation is available.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Legal Reference:Education Law '' 3023; 3635 



 


